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Commissioner Glen Mulready         April 19, 2024 
Chair, Regulatory Framework (B) Task Force 
National Association of Insurance Commissioners 
444 North Capitol Street NW, Suite 701 
Washington, D.C. 20001 

 

Re: Comments on the 2024 Draft Proposed Revised Charges for the Pharmacy Benefit Manager Regulatory 
Issues (B) Subgroup from the Healthcare Distribution Alliance (HDA) 

 

Chairman Mulready and Members of the NAIC Regulatory Framework (B) Task Force: 

On behalf of the Healthcare Distribution Alliance (HDA), I want to express our gratitude to you and members 
of the Regulatory Framework (B) Task Force for the continued review of feedback from all stakeholders 
regarding the proposed charges for the successor group to the Pharmacy Benefit Manager Regulatory 
Issues (B) Subgroup. Pointedly, HDA feels the 2024 Proposed Revised Charges, copied below for 
reference, provide for a thoughtful approach to further the work of both the Subgroup and the 
Pharmaceutical Benefit Management Regulatory Issues (B) Working Group. 
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Under the leadership of Chairman Keen, members of the Subgroup worked diligently over the course of 
more than two years to complete the PBM White Paper, “A Guide to Understanding Pharmacy Benefit 
Manager and Associated Stakeholder Regulation.” Throughout the process, the Subgroup invited substantial 
input from stakeholders (including HDA pertaining to pharmaceutical distributors and pharmacy services 
administrative organizations).  

As the landscape surrounding PBM practices continues to evolve, the proposed revised charges offer an 
opportunity to continue the work of the Subgroup by referencing the adopted white paper, seeking feedback 
from states, reviewing previous stakeholder input and, if necessary, inviting additional engagement from 
supply chain members to provide insight into evolving PBM practices.  

HDA humbly supports the 2024 proposed revised charges to create the PBM Regulatory Issues (B) Working 
Group and stands ready to be a resource for the Working Group as necessary. 

Thank you for your time. If you have any questions, I can be reached at wdane@hda.org or (571) 287-3020. 

Best, 

 

Will Dane 
Senior Director, State Government Affairs 
Healthcare Distribution Alliance 

 

 

CC: Jolie Matthews (via Email) 
Senior Health and Life Policy Counsel, NAIC 

Joylynn Fix 
Pharmacy Benefit Manager Regulatory Issues (B) Subgroup Chair 

Ashley Scott 
Pharmacy Benefit Manager Regulatory Issues (B) Subgroup Vice Chair 


